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Chair and Senate Committee on Energy and Environment, 

 

I oppose SB 827 as the rebates only encourage homeowners to invest a huge 

amount of money for solar projects that will never produce enough energy to pay for 

their installation upkeep and battery replacement over the years. Chapter 655 states, 

"A rebate may not be made unless there are sufficient money available in the fund to 

make the rebate." "(B) Shall take into consideration evolving market conditions."  , 

The market is not sustainablee! 

 

Thank you 

 

Bob Sowdon 

 


